
Planning and Zoning Commission Meeting Minutes of June 23, 2015:  

 

15-140MRP  Conduct a Public Hearing to Consider/Discuss/Act on a 
Minor Replat for Lots 1R and 2R, Block A, of the 
Ragsdale Addition, Located on the Northeast Corner of 
Sorrell Road and Sorrell Circle (REQUEST TO BE 
TABLED) 

 
Ms. Eleana Galicia, Planner for the City of McKinney, explained that Staff 

recommends that the public hearing be closed and the item be tabled indefinitely due to 

a staff noticing error. She stated that Staff would re-notice prior to an upcoming 

Planning and Zoning Commission meeting. 

Chairman Franklin opened the public hearing and called for comments.  There 

being none, on a motion by Commission Member Gilmore, seconded by Commission 

Member Kuykendall, the Commission voted unanimously to close the public hearing 

and table the proposed minor replat request indefinitely as recommended by Staff, with 

a vote of 6-0-0. 

 


